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Date Release:  4 February 2025 

Reference No.:  2025-015 

4 FEBRUARY 2025 - ROMBLON, ROMBLON. PSA Romblon conducts the February 2025 
Rice and Corn Stocks Surveys (Commercial and Household) (RCSS:C/RCSS:H) and the 
February 2025 Monthly Palay and Corn Situation Reporting System (MPCSRS) in the 
province of Romblon on February 1-6, 2025. The RCSS is a monthly survey that aims to 
collect data on rice, palay, corn grain, and corn grits stocks from sample households and 
selected commercial establishments in eleven (11) municipalities in the province. Meanwhile, 
the MPCSRS is a survey conducted to monitor the production and growing conditions, 
production, and area of palay and corn across the country. The February MPCSRS sample 
households are concentrated in the islands of Tablas and Corcuera. 

 

 

 

 

Prior to the field operations, PSA Romblon trained eight (8) Statistical Researchers to carry 
out the survey activities last January 30-31, 2025 at PSA Romblon District Office in 
Odiongan, Romblon. The survey will be fully carried out using Computer-Assisted Personal 
Interview (CAPI) system and Pen and Paper Interview (PAPI) method. 

The PSA's authority and mandate to carry out activities related to the PPA is in accordance 
with Section 5 of Republic Act 10625, also known as the Philippine Statistical Act of 2013. 
Considering this, all respondents, whether natural or legal persons shall be liable to reply to 
the statistical inquiries or surveys of the PSA and other statistical offices of the Philippine 

Conduct of February 2025 Stocks and Cereals Survey 
Strengthened 

CSS Johnny F. Solis with SSS Dandy H. Fetalvero, SA Joy Florence Motin, AgStat COSWs and Statistical 

Researchers for the conduct of the 2025 RCSS and MPCSRS during the Third Level Operational Training 

on 30-31 January 2025 at PSA Romblon District Office in Odiongan, Romblon. 
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Statistical System. Hence, we are requesting the public to support the conduct of the 

February 2025 RCSS and MPCSRS.  

For more information, please contact PSA Romblon Provincial Statistical Office with contact 
numbers 0939-876-0734/0921-301-3323, and email address romblon@psa.gov.ph. 
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Chief Statistical Specialist 
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